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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 8:03 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: Support HB 2269

 

 

From: Jeanette Leardi [mailto:jleardi@mindspring.com]  

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 6:13 PM 

To: Rep.MitchGreenlick@state.or.us 

Cc: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: Support HB 2269 

 
Dear Rep. Greenlick: 

  

As your constituent, I’m writing to ask you to support HB 2269, which funds the vital work of Cleaner Air 

Oregon. Given the federal budget cuts we're facing, I’m concerned that, if DEQ doesn't receive funding for this 

initiative, it will not happen. You must continue to advocate for HB 2269. It’s critical to finish the job! 

Thank you for placing the good of the people over those who hunger for profits! 

  

Your constituent, 

Jeanette Leardi 


